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While Thanksgiving may look 

different for some this year, the 

Mayor, Town Council and staff 

would like to wish you a happy 

and bountiful Thanksgiving 

day!

Town Hall staff will not be 

available on Thursday, 

November 26 and Friday, 

November 27, 2020. Household 

trash collection will be picked 

up on the regularly scheduled 

day, Friday, November 27, 

2020.

GOV. HOGAN ANNOUNCES 

COVID-19 HOTLINE

Maryland State Police is 

expanding its 24/7 COVID-19 

Prevention Hotline, where 

members of the public can 

report unsafe facilities and 

activities or public health order 

violations. Marylanders who 

see unlawful behavior are 

encouraged to report it by 

emailing Prevent.Covid@maryl

and.gov or by calling (833) 

979-2266.

DON’T LEAVE HOME WITHOUT 

YOUR MASK!

It is important to continue to 

be vigilant during this public 

health pandemic. Continue to 

follow the mask order by 

wearing face coverings in 

public spaces of all businesses 

and outdoor areas whenever it 

is not possible to maintain 

physical distancing, including 

the boardwalk.

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS TREE SALE

The North Beach Volunteer Fire 

Department’s Annual 

Christmas Tree Sale is on and 

the tree lot is open! All trees 

are $55 and can be 

purchased in the side parking 

lot at 8536 Bayside Road in

Chesapeake Beach.

Remember to wear your mask 

and be mindful of social 

distancing. Thank you for

supporting the NBVFD!

ACCESS NORTH BEACH: 

YOUR LINK TO TOWN HALL

Access North Beach allows you 

to contact town staff directly 

with your comments, 

compliments, suggestions or 

concerns. This program can be 

accessed from the link on the 

town website and also can be 

downloaded from the iPhone 

and Android app stores. To use 

Access North Beach, just 

choose a topic, provide your 

contact information and enter 

your question, suggestion, 

complaint or compliment. It’s 

that easy! Access North Beach 

should not be used for 

emergencies. Users must be 

located in North Beach when 

submitting a concern. More 

information at 

northbeachmd.org.

301.855.6681 info@northbeachmd.org www.northbeachmd.org

Resident Update: November 25, 2020

Go to www.northbeachmd.org to subscribe to NEWS and TEXT NOTIFICATIONS 
to stay informed of regular news and Coronavirus-related news. 

Keep an eye out for 

details about a special 

Santa surprise!

http://www.northbeachmd.org/

